Principal: AK Alexander B.A. Hons

Gipsy Lane, Exmouth, Devon. EX8 3AF

Telephone: 01395 264761 Fax: 01395 225355 Email: admin@exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk www.exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk

27 June 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to inform you that due to strike action announced by the National Union of Teachers planned for Tuesday 5th July, we have taken the decision, in conjunction with Primary Schools to move both the Welcome Day and Welcome Evening to **Monday 4th July**. This has not been an easy decision but has been made to ensure your child has the best possible experience on Welcome Day.

All arrangements for the day will remain the same with students arriving for 9:30am via the Main Entrance to the Green Close site and leaving at 3:30pm. The timings for Welcome Evening will also remain the same as stated on the tutor allocation letter and as follows:

Ruby Garnet Crimson Carmine Vermillion Sapphire	followed by a	Teal Turquoise Cobalt Emerald Malachite Sage Jade	7:30pm Talk in the Main Hall followed by a session with the tutor
-------------------------------------------------	---------------	---------------------------------------------------	-------------------------------------------------------------------

Thank you for your anticipated support and understanding in this matter and we look forward to welcoming Year 6 to the College on Monday 4th July.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Turner Deputy Principal













